
Our Lady Star of the Sea School 
An Island of Learning… A Sea of Faith 

Newsletter: June 7, 2017 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  
This is the final newsletter of the 2016-17 school year! 
It has been a wonderful year at OLSS, and over the 
summer, we will be busy preparing for the next one. 
School Office staff may be reached by phone or email 
over summer break; both will be checked continually. 
News and updates will be sent out via School 
Messenger, and will be posted on the school website.  
 
I hope everyone has an enjoyable and relaxing 
summer vacation!  
God Bless, 

Mary Bar t s ch 
Mrs. Mary Bartsch, Principal 
  
 
 

N E W S  &  R E M I N D E R S :  

Last Day: Tomorrow, Thu, June 8, is our 
last day of school and is a 10:30am 
dismissal. Students should wear their 
regular school uniforms. They will 
attend Mass and visit their classrooms 
for next year. 
 
Report Cards: 4th quarter report cards 
will be mailed out next week. Report 
cards will be held for any families who 
have outstanding financial obligations to 
the school. Please contact the School 
Office with any questions. 
 
Yearbooks: 2016-17 Yearbooks will 
arrive in July, and be mailed out to 
those who ordered them. 
 
Summer Reading: Required Summer 
Reading info for students entering 
grades 4-8 was included with the May 
31st news, and hard copies were sent 
home in student’s yellow folders. 
 
School Supply List: The 2017-18 School 
Supply list will be sent out via School 
Messenger over the summer. 
 
Yard Sale: is this Sat, Jun. 10. 
Volunteers are needed to help with set-
up, cleanup, and at the event. Please 
sign up online if you can help. 

* CONGRATULATIONS OLSS GRADUATES! *  
Please check the “Photos” page on the school website for 

more graduation photos to be posted! 
 

Fully Rely on God this Summer...  
May you walk with God this summer. In whatever you 
do, wherever you go, Walking with God means... 
Walking with honesty and with courage,  Walking 
with love and respect, and concern for the feelings of 
others. May you talk to God this summer, and every 
day, and in every situation, Talking with God means... 
Praying words of praise for the beauty of creation. 
Saying prayers of thanks for friends and good times, 
Asking God's help in all your decision May you talk 
with God Every day.  Amen.  
Have a safe &  
fun summer! 
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